
 TOWN OF AURORA 
 BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 300 Gleed Avenue, East Aurora, NY 14052 

 (716) 652-7591 

 FAX (716) 652-3507 

 

 

NOTICE TO HOME OWNERS REGARDING INSTALLATION  

OF SWIMMING POOLS 
 

 

It is the responsibility of the home owner/agent to see that all required inspections are completed to 

ensure the safe and proper installation and enclosure of pools. 

 

All in-ground pools must be enclosed with fencing before pool is filled with water. 

 

Electrical inspections (including bonding and grounding) must be done by an approved electrical 

inspection agency, for all pools: 

 

Commonwealth Electrical Inspection Service, Inc.  

 Office 585-624-2380 (for general information) 

 Frank Boncore, Inspector  716-207-0422 

 Pat Cullinan, Inspector  716-901-6430 

New York Electrical Inspection Agency 

 Office 585-436-4460 (for general information) 

 Fritz Gunther, Inspector 585-230-4186 

  

 

 

A working pool alarm must be inspected.  Any doors that open onto the pool deck must also have 

a working alarm inspected. 

 

Because of possible safety hazards, pool permits are issued for three months only.   

 

If circumstances don’t allow for completion in this time, a permit can be renewed for three more 

months.  However, no water shall be added to pool until acceptable enclosure is verified. 

 

 

 

 

 


